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California Resumes its HEEHRA Program for Home 
Energy Rebates 

 
California is resuming its Home Electrification and Appliance Rebates (HEEHRA) 
Program, funded by the federal Inflation Reduction Act (IRA) and managed by the 
California Energy Commission (CEC).  
 
The CEC is distributing the first phase of funds for this home energy rebate program 
through TECH Clean California. The program will continue to process pre-approved 
HEEHRA rebate applications and reservation requests that have already been submitted 
on a first-come, first-served basis as federal funds are made available. Reservation 
requests submitted prior to the pause will receive priority. Consumers who have 
questions about the status of their reservation request or rebate should contact their 
contractor or TECH Clean California at tech.info@energy-solution.com. 
 
The program will reopen to new income verifications and rebate reservations in the 
coming weeks. Homeowners interested in a rebate should go to TECH Clean California’s 
HEEHRA Program page (https://techcleanca.com/incentives/heehrarebates/) for 
information on eligible equipment, application process and income qualifications. 
Contractors can be found at Switch Is On (https://www.switchison.org/ca). 
 
Note: Due to high demand, rebates funds for single-family homes in Northern California 
are almost fully reserved. Visit TECH Clean California’s HEEHRA Program Page 
(https://techcleanca.com/incentives/heehrarebates/) for more information. 
 
For questions or issues, please contact tech.info@energy-solution.com, 
IRAresidentialenergyrebates@energy.ca.gov, or 916-343-8471. 
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